TELEPHONE: FALMOUTH 32 -
; )

RECElvEW!.Ugh'Ef Register of Shipping, /7

Reference Q 7-JAN1949 3, Market Street,
ID' ) : : .
‘ Mﬂmmmm Falmouth, éth, January, 1949,
Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 4th. inst., and enclosure
Mr. Jenkinsg, regarding the Formal Inquiry to be held into the loss of
Steam Tug 'SECURITY'®.

Mr. Jenkins will attend at the London Office on Monday morning
10th, January and will require hotel accommodation for Monday night.

I amy, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
LONDON.







